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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Bankruptcy Judge Nominee Seeks Law Clerk(s)
Bankruptcy Judge nominee Laura L. Kulm Ask is seeking a full-
time term law clerk (or two) to start on January 17, 2023. 
Qualified applicants are encouraged to apply.

Notice of Position Vacancy

Mini Discussion Session Next Week in Rapid City
A final mini discussion session concerning noticing to creditors
and the new federal and local bankruptcy rules taking effect this
year will be held next Tuesday, November 8, 2022, from 1:00 to
2:30 p.m. (Mountain) in Courtroom 3 of the Federal Building and
United States Courthouse in Rapid City.  If you or your staff
would like to attend, please email Judge Nail's legal assistant
Sandy Brooks at Sandy_Brooks@sdb.uscourts.gov before the
close of business on Friday, November 4, 2022.
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https://www.sdd.uscourts.gov/sites/sdd/files/22-01%20SDB%20Term%20Law%20Clerk.pdf
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

